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Parents/Guardians,
We are excited that all our performing groups will be attending the National Music Festival – Music in the Parks – that is being held at Busch Gardens in Williamsburg, Virginia.
Attached you will find our trip itinerary, a payment schedule for the trip and a trip attendance intention form.  While we would LOVE for all our students to attend, we realize that not all will be able to attend due to family obligations and plans.  Please review the dates of the trip, the itinerary, cost and payment schedule and then submit your intention form by Friday, September 4.   ONLY intention form is due Friday, NO MONEY.  The intention form is to aid us in being sure we have adequate bus room and in hotel rooms.  Space on buses is limited so we do need these in no later than Friday, Sept 4.  Thank you for helping us with this.
We do welcome chaperones, but please note that students must be in grades 6or higher to ride the bus. Chaperones do ride the bus.  Chaperones must be 25 or older and submit a volunteer form for sled check.  If you wish to chaperone and have not done so for this year, please have your child obtain a form from their Choral, Band, or Orchestra teacher.
If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email us.  We are excited about “showing off” our performers and giving them the opportunity to experience Colonial Williamsburg, Jamestown, York Town, Yankee Candles and Busch Gardens.  
Sincerely,
Leanne Altman, Choral Director
Matthew Krieger, Band Director
Matthew Speer, Orchestra Director
